
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 1:16 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Matt Coonan 
3 Canungra PL 
Elanora heights NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Collaroy Sea Wall 
As a resident o f  the beaches suburbs and as a world traveller I am extremely disappointed with the process 
o f  the Da for the sea wall. 
Clearly all the advice was and is to stop this wall being built as it is . Why would you NOT listen Dr Andy Shorts advice.We are sick and tired o f  these quick fix solutions 
without full community consultation. Who is going to pay for ongoing sand replacement? Who wants live in 
this beautiful area if  its all about protecting tangible assets o f  a few residents only. What price do you not 
put on destroying this beautiful beach. This is shameful ! Where is the vision o f  the future. Not happy. Get 
your act together and listen to the advice o f  professionals not bureaucrats 

. 
Why cant you be transparent. 

Matt Coonan 
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